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Please be advised that the Information Technology Services team will be performing

scheduled network maintenance at Newnham Campus from Tuesday, April 22 until

Saturday, April 26.

No classes will be held in the impacted learning spaces during the maintenance period,

intermittent disruptions to wired and wireless network services will also be expected for the

impacted areas.

As maintenance work will start at 7 a.m. and can continue until midnight, please avoid the

impacted areas listed below on the corresponding service dates:

Service Date Impacted Areas 

Tuesday, April 22 The Service Hub area (second floor, Building D) 

School of Fashion labs, classrooms and offices (third floor, Building D) 

Wednesday, April 23 Security, Test Centre and various classrooms (first floor, Building B) 

 

Thursday, April 24 Security and ITS office areas (second floor, Building B) 

Friday, April 25 Support surveillance office, Facilities BAS offices, OneCard Office, Tim Horton's and various classrooms (first floor, Building
B) 

Saturday, April 26 Bridge to Building K and employee hotelling space (second floor, Building D) 

 

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we work to enhance our network

reliability and performance.
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